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It has been a pleasure and honor to serve as the National AVVA Election Chair this 

last term. However, all decisions and accomplishments have been a Team Effort. 

Much gratitude is owed to committee members, Wynella Bethards (KY), Linda 

Haberkorn (PA), Kathryn Reddick (CA), Ann Rice (TN),and Suzie Meeks (TX), 

Special Advisor/Data Base Coordinator.  Bobbie Morris, Incorporation Chair and 

Susan Price, Finance Chair have also been part of this Team to get us ready for the 

2023 AVVA Convention. Terri Rangel, Membership Chair, Joanne Blum, 

Disciplinary Chair and Susan Price were also part of the credentialing of 

convention delegates. Many hours were spent in order to get us to the end of this 

term.  

Throughout this term revisions have been made to the Policies and Procedures. 

Ann Rice and I have met several times this past year reviewing the P&P, Section V, 

Elections to improve and simplify this section. We will continue to do so and 

present any suggestions to the new Officers and Board. The committee has 

always urged the membership to send any suggestions for any changes. By-Law 

changes in regard to elections will be presented at the 2023 Convention. 

Changes to the Delegate Registration form were most helpful to the delegates 

and committee.  

Again thank you to all that made this term successful and productive. 

 

 

Committee Members: Wynella Bethards, Linda Haberkorn, Kathryn Reddick and 

Ann Rice,  and Suzie Meeks, Special Advisor   
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